
Blevins School Board Meeting 

October   2, 2017 

Administration Building 

 

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 

7:00 p.m. by Billy Lee on Monday, October 2, 2017 in the administration 

office.  Board members present: Ted Bonner, Laura Clark, Carl McGill, 

Blake Simmons, Cindy Parks, Chandra Dixon, and Janet Banister.  Others 

in attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee, Pat Loe.  Prayer was said by 

Janet Banister and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.  

 

Laura Clark motioned to approve September 18, 2017 minutes.  Motion 

passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 

Laura Clark motioned to table the September 11, 2017 minutes. Motion 

passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 

Ted Bonner motioned to accept the financial report as read.  Motion 

passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 

2017/18 officers were elected. Laura Clark president, Janet Banister 

vice-president, and Cindy Parks secretary. All with 7-0 vote. 

 

Ted Bonner motioned to approve the retirement of 2017 district assets.  

Motion passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 



Cindy Parks motioned to approve purchase of 2012 special needs bus 

from American Bus Sales for $38,400.00 plus delivery.  Motion passed 

with a 7-0 vote. 

 

Ted Bonner motioned to accept the resignation of Deborah Vershay.  

Motion passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 

Ted Bonner motioned to hire Malinda Barnes in the cafeteria.  Motion 

passed with a 7-0 vote. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 7.56 p.m. 

Minutes approved: 

 

Board President: ________________________________ 

Ex-Officio Financial Officer: ______________________________ 

 

 

 


